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12th September 2024 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
RE: Wadham School Open Evening – Thursday 3rd October 5.00-7.00pm 
 
I hope this letter finds you well. As Headteacher at Wadham School I am privileged 
to lead an amazing staff and student community, and immensely proud of our 
achievements over the last two years in raising aspirations, developing resilience and 
improving outcomes.  
 
I extend a warm welcome and open invitation to all Year 6 students and their 
parents to learn more at our Open Evening on Thursday 3rd October, 5.00-7.00pm. 
 
Our mission at Wadham is simple: to provide a safe and happy environment in which 
everyone can learn, grow, and achieve. With Christ as our guide, all members of our 
community are empowered to develop strong and trusting relationships so that no 
one is lost, forgotten, or left behind.  
 

“The school is an orderly environment within which pupils feel safe.  
Pupils are appreciative of the open and inclusive culture.” 

 

“Pupils speak positively about the extra-curricular opportunities on offer to them.” 
(Local Authority Visits – Summer 2024) 

 

Daily life at Wadham School is magical because of the people in it.  
Staff go the extra mile because every child has the right to a quality education and 
because we do not accept barriers they may experience elsewhere in their lives as a 
ceiling of what they can achieve.  
 
I am also delighted that significant investment in the school buildings and facilities, 
as part of the educational restructure in the local area, remains ongoing and will 
ensure that students continue to complete their learning in a truly fit-for-purpose 
environment. It is no less than they deserve. 
 
These are exciting times for our future, and I very much invite you to be part of it.  
I look forward to meeting you at our Open Evening on Thursday 3rd October.  
 
Yours faithfully, 
 

 
 

 
Richard Burgas 
Headteacher 
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